
OH-P-720  
 

 
 

Network Notification 
____________________________________________________ 
 
Date: July 11, 2013     Number:   OH-P-2013-14 
          
To:  Ohio Providers 
 
From:  CareSource 
 
Subject:  Credentialing of Physician Assistants (PAs) and Advanced Practice 
Nurses (APNs) 
 
 
At CareSource, we are committed to providing the highest level of quality of care and service to 
our members. Our credentialing process helps to ensure that our Providers have the 
appropriate training and expertise to serve our Members from a care delivery and service 
perspective.  
 
As such, we would like to remind CareSource providers that per NCQA and URAC regulations, 
Physician Assistants (PA’s) and Advanced Practice Nurses (APN’s) who provide services to our 
members need to be credentialed with CareSource.  
 
Please review the Credentialing/Recredentialing section of the 2013 Ohio Provider Manual to 
review our CareSource credentialing process. 
 
If you have any questions, please call our Provider Services Department at 1-800-488-0134. We 
are happy to help. 
 
Thank you for being a CareSource provider. We appreciate our partnership with you. 

https://www.caresource.com/documents/ohioprovidermanualcredentialing/
https://www.caresource.com/documents/ohioprovidermanual/

